
 

 

 

 

 
 

CANISIUS HIGH SCHOOL  

____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

JESUIT PREPARATION for COLLEGE…FOR LIFE 

 

October 15, 2020 

 

Dear Canisius High School Parents and Guardians, 

We pray that you and your family are well.  This seems like a good time to write now that we have 

more than a month’s experience under our belts and with the holidays on the horizon.    

We are pleased that on a daily basis we have roughly 95% of our students present for in-school 

instruction.  Faculty, staff and students continue to be attentive to our health and safety protocols.  We 

believe that the motivation for our students’ attentiveness emerges from their desire to be in school 

with their teachers and classmates.   

Having said this, while we have health and safety protocols in place at school, we know we cannot 

manage our students outside of school.  Please continue to stress with your sons the importance of 

maintaining physical distance, properly wearing face coverings, washing hands, staying home when 

sick, and complying with all health and safety measures. 

As you and your families look to the holidays and any potential travel, it is important to remember 

that if you travel to a state on the NYS Department of Health’s (NYS DOH) list of restricted states 

that your son will need to quarantine for fourteen (14) days.  The period of quarantine begins on the 

day he returned to New York.  We have no discretion regarding our implementation of NYS DOH 

policies.  The most up-to-date information on the NYS Travel Advisory can be found at this 

website: https://coronavirus.health.ny.gov/covid-19-travel-advisory  

The actions each of us takes individually can affect all of us.  We thank you for your continued efforts 

to keep the Canisius community safe and healthy. 

With prayerful best wishes for you and your family,                                  

Fr. David Ciancimino, S.J.                                     Ms. Andrea Tyrpak-Endres 

President                                                                 Principal 
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